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                        Delta Drive Reconstruction 
 

 
 
ISSUED BY:   City and Borough of Juneau  
 ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT  
   155 South Seward Street  
   Juneau, Alaska 99801 
  
 
Date Issued: January 26, 2021   

 
The following information is posted online.  Please refer to the CBJ Engineering Contracts 
Division webpage at: http://www.juneau.org/engineering_ftp/contracts/Contracts.php. This is not 
an addendum.  
 

 
 
 The pre-bid conference will be held on January 27, 2021, as listed in Section 00030, 

Notice Inviting Bids. The pre-bid meeting date of February 2, 2021, shown on the CBJ 
Engineering website was made in error and has been corrected.  
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